Minutes of the Regular Meeting of the City Planning Commission
‘March lj, 1958

Meeting called to order by chairman, Gordon Goetz,

Members prcsent: Memsrs. Bullock, Goetz, @ulley, Loring and
Stanhurst. Guest present, Ira Brown.

Minutes of the previous meeting rec¢ad and approved.

Mr. Goetz reported attending the last council meeting and that
Magor Campbell had offered to get City Atty. Mr. Balderee to stay
over next council meeting for a meeting with the Planning Cormission.

Mr. Goetz presented a set of City Ordinances loaned him by Pop
LZeed, He sugrested we get one of our far our Planning Commission
files.

Gladys Kanick reported that petitions for the re-zoning of
the school board's site on Easy Street and for the vacation of
Tth street, were being circulated for signatures.,

Mr. Brown was present £o find out how to get his vroperty re-zoned
into a C-1, 1n order to put in a trailer court.

The zonlng ordinance was rcad by the secretary. The need for
someone to check petitions for sufficiency was discussed.

Mayor Campbell joined the g roup at this time and suggested that
0.D.Arp, former building inspector for the City, might be asked
to do this work when necessary.

It was decided that the members of the commission meet with

the City Council at it's next meeting and ask Mr. Balderree
questions regarding the re-zoning of school property, the
vacation of 7th 3t. and Mr. Brown's re-zoning project.

Mr. Stanhurst to act as chairman during the absence of Mr. Goetz,
On motion meeting adjourhed.

Gladys Kanick, Secy.



